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35TH SESSION OF THE UPR WORKING GROUP
Consideration of the UPR Report of Kenya
Statement by Pakistan 
(Thursday January 23, 2020)
Madam President,
Pakistan warmly welcomes distinguished delegation of Kenya. We commend a comprehensive presentation of their national report. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]We note with appreciation Kenya’s adoption of National Plan of Action for Children (2015-2022), National Policy on Public Participation and Mental Health Policy (2015-2030). We also commend Kenya for mandating free secondary education for all Kenyans (2017) and establishment of additional Child Protection Centres to provide housing, counselling, and reintegration services to rescued children. 


Pakistan recommends the Government of Kenya to:

1. Continue with the Security Sector reforms to enable police effectively protect and respect human rights;
2. Adopt National Action Plan on Human Rights; and
3. Continue implementing the National policy and Action plan on human rights of 2015.
We wish Kenya a successful review.
I thank you Madam President.
